UPDATED SANFORD TOWN BOARD JUNE 2020 MEETING INFORMATION

PLEASE BE ADVISED that Executive Order 202.34 issued by Governor Andrew M. Cuomo
on May 28, 2020 has extended through June 27, 2020 the ability of municipal boards to hold
meetings exclusively via remote meeting software.

Therefore, due to continuing public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the
June 9, 2020 regular meeting of the Sanford Town Board will not be an in-person meeting,
as previously indicated in the meeting notice published in the June 3, 2020 edition of the
Deposit Courier.

Rather, the Town Board meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. via ZOOM virtual meeting software.
The meeting will be recorded and transcribed at a later date. Members of the public are
encouraged to attend the meeting remotely using the ZOOM meeting information below:

Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85654479840
Meeting ID: 856 5447 9840

Password: 100080

Dial-in number: 1-929-205-6099

Please be further advised that, in light of these unique circumstances, there will not be an
opportunity for general public comment during the virtual meeting. You may submit written
comments to the Town Clerk prior to the meeting by e-mail at clerk/@townofsanfordny.com, or
by mailing your comments to the attention of the Town Clerk, 91 Second Street, Deposit, NY
13754.

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding, and we look forward to seeing you again
at Town Hall sometime soon.

Alison Lang
Sanford Town Clerk



